SOUTH CENTRAL REGION

FINALORDER n
April 4, 1996 RECEIVER

WATER

WATER RESOURCES DEpfRESOURCES

Central Oregon Irrigation District SALEM OREGON
. vl 3 'G()N
Post Office Box 548 : DEPARTMENT

2598 N. HWY 97
Redmond, OR 97756

RE: Temporary Transfer under SB 494 (ORS 540.570), File # T-7513
Pursuant to ORS 540.570, Central Oregon Irrigation District filed a request to temporarily

move the place of use of certain water rights within the district. This order approves the
request to make changes to the water rights evidenced by certificate 29052. The requested

change is:

TWN RNG SEC QQ TAXLOT ACRES OWNER
FROM: 15S 15E 18 SWNE 00200 2.50 Allen, Clarence
TO: 15S 14E 14 NWNW 00304 2.50 Allen, Brian

(said locations relative to the Willamette Meridian.)

Notice of the request was published in summary form by the Water Resources Department
on March 12, 1996. Public comments were accepted for 30 days following publication. No
comments were received.

Pursuant to ORS 540.570(3) and OAR 690-21-070(3), staff have reviewed the requested
changes. This review finds that no injury or enlargement of a water right will occur as a
result of this change. Therefore, the request as enumerated above and as conditioned
below is approved.

CONDITIONS

1. Pursuant to ORS 540.570(2) water shall not be used on the subject lands until 60
days after the district's notice was received. The notice was filed March
1, 1996.

2. The former place of use for the subject right shall receive no water under
this right until the 2001 irrigation season, or until this temporary transfer is
terminated, whichever occurs first.

3. All restrictions and limitations of certificate 29052 shall apply to the TO lands. -
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4, Pursuant to ORS 540.570(6) the department may further condition or revoke this
transfer at any time to the extent necessary to avoid injury if the department finds
the transfer is causing injury to an existing water right.

Copies of the approved request and associated maps are on file at the Department's South
Central Region office in Bend.

If you should have further questions regarding this order please feel free to contact me at
388-6669.

Sincerely,

T e

Bob Main
Manager, South Central Region

C: Adam Sussman, OWRD



